
Have you been interested in a career in the 
medical field but can’t afford the schooling? 

 

The Maine Rural Healthcare  
Partnership can help! 

 
The Maine Rural Healthcare Partnership (MRHP) is a four-year, $2.5 million dollar H-1B Job Training Grant  

awarded to Coastal Counties Workforce, Inc. by the U.S. Department of Labor in January 2021. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

FREE SERVICES PROVIDED: 

• One-on-one guidance:  A Healthcare Career Advisor will offer assessment 
and guidance on finding a healthcare training program that fits the 
individual’s interests.  

• Training in healthcare careers:  Paid occupational training for enrollees, 
including the cost of required materials, uniforms, books, and tools.  

• Support services:  Healthcare Career Advisors address barriers to training 
and employment, including technology & internet access.  

• Support with virtual or hybrid training models:  Participants can receive 
support from staff in utilizing remote learning platforms.  

• Connection with employment:  Healthcare Career Advisors can assist with 
the process of applying for and acquiring employment, including job 
searching, resume writing. 

 

Eligibility Requirements: 

• Resident of one of the six Coastal Counties  
(York, Cumberland, Sagadahoc, Lincoln, Waldo, Knox) 

• 17 years or older 
• Authorized to work in the U.S. 
• Not enrolled in high school 
• Unemployed or underemployed  

 

To find out more about this training program: 

Workforce Solutions 
(operated by Goodwill of Northern New England) 

190 Lancaster St,  
Portland, Maine 
(207) 775-5891 
 

        www.workforcesolutionsme.org 

15 Starrett Dr, Ste F 
Belfast, Maine 
(207) 930-7047 


